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Music Concert 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
We would like to invite you to a music concert where all children in year 4 will be performing to 
celebrate the end of their whole class music tuition. 
 
 
The children have been practising really hard to develop their musical instrument skills.  They would 
now like to showcase their skills in order to demonstrate how far they have come.  To celebrate this 
wonderful achievement, we would like to invite you to be a member of the audience on Friday 14th 
February. Younger siblings are also welcome to attend but please leave their pushchairs in 
reception. A gentle reminder that if your little one does become unsettled, you may be asked to 
leave the performance and re-join once they are more settled. 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you at 10 am on Friday 14th February. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Bhogal 
Music Lead 
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